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August 14, 2025 

Board of County Commissioners 
Clackamas County 

Approval of a Separation Agreement with Jane Vetto related to employment 
at Clackamas County. Agreement Value is $253,596.01. 
Funding is through budgeted County General Funds. 

Previous Board 
Action/Review 

The Board has been briefed on this matter in executive session. 

Performance 
Clackamas 

Build Public Trust Through Good Government 

Counsel Review Yes Procurement Review N/A 
Contact Person Gary Schmidt Contact Phone 503-655-8581

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  The Board is requested to ratify a separation agreement between former County 
Counsel Jane Vetto and Clackamas County.  The effective date of the separation agreement is June 12, 2025. 

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends the Board ratify the attached separation agreement. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gary Schmidt 
County Administrator 

Attachment: Separation Agreement 
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